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Friday, 23rd February 2024 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

Year 4 Parent Meeting - Multiplication Check 

Thursday 29th February – 8.50am 

Between Monday 3rd June and Friday 14th June 2024, the children in Year 4 will be taking part 

in a national Multiplication Check. The aim of this check is to monitor the children’s quick 

recall of times table facts up to 12 x 12.  

On Thursday 29th February 8.50am, we will be holding a parent meeting in the lower school 

hall about the Multiplication Check. The meeting will explain what the children can expect 

during the check and we will also suggest a variety of ways in which you can support your child 

in preparing for the Multiplication Check. 

The information slides from the meeting, as well as a short leaflet about the check will be 

emailed to you and be placed on the website too. 

I look forward to seeing you on Thursday, 29th February at 8.50am. 

As always, thank you for your continued support with your child’s learning. 

Yours sincerely, 

Qudsia Siddique 
Deputy Head of the Lower School 
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